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Headteacher’s news: 
We had a busy start to the week 

with 2 different groups of children 

taking part in events organised 

by the Leeds Well School  

Partnership.  More sporting  

activities were planned for later in 

the week but the weather we 

had yesterday saw the Leeds 

cross-country finals at Temple Newsam being cancelled and a  

snow-covered pitch meant that our football league fixture 

against Westfield Juniors today had to be called off too. 

 

Next week is February half term and the school will be closed to 

the children.  If you are looking for activities to fill the time, we 

have added some information to the parents section of the  

website which might be of interest.  We have a training day on 

Monday 19 February and look forward to seeing you all on  

Tuesday 20 February.  

 

Take care, stay safe and enjoy the week. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Fri 9 Feb: School closes for Feb half term 

today 

Mon 19 Feb: Training Day - school will be 

closed to all pupils 

Tues 20 Feb: School opens for Spring 2 

Tues 5 & Wed 6 Mar: Y4 Residential at Nell 

Bank 

Thurs 7 Mar: World Book Day - BIG DREAMS 

Children can come to school dressed up 

as an inspirational person if they would 

like to.  World Book Day Letter 

Mon 11 Mar: Parents’ Evening later finish 

Wed 13 Mar: Parents’ Evening until 6pm 

Tues 19 Mar: Oliver Performances 1&2: 

13:30 and 18:00 

Wed 20 Mar: Oliver Performance3 : 18:00  

Wed 27 Mar: FREE second hand uniform 

store open after school in the hall  

Thurs 28 Mar: School closes for Easter  

Mon 15 Apr: School opens for Summer 1 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 

Nursery Reception  Y1 Pear Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry 

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech  

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple 

Tuesday 6th February was Safer  

Internet Day and on Wednesday, Mr 

Dring (our computing lead), led an 

assembly on this theme.  The  

challenges for children and young 

people (and us as parents) in the 

technological age in which we live 

are complex.   

We must all continue to educate our 

children about how to keep  

themselves safe online and monitor 

what our children are doing online. 

Above and above right are some photos from the Panathlon and Judo 

events on Tuesday. 
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